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Year 4 Scientists 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 4 have enjoyed investigating and using their 
scientific enquiry skills to work out how to make 
bulbs, buzzers and motors work. We have also 
learnt about conductors and insulators and even 
made our own switches to add in to our circuits.  
 

Christmas Family Food Fund 
Local families raised over £3000 in July 
to buy food for The Roehampton Com-
munity Box Project (RCBP) which cur-
rently distributes boxes of food and 
essential items to more than 300 local families. 
They now need help to ensure that children don’t 
go without food during the winter months and to 
bring families some Christmas cheer.  For more 
details please go to: 
https://www.paypal.com/pools/c/8tGOFW3Ng1 

Considerate Parking 
Our neighbours in Hertford  
Avenue have once again contacted the 
school to complain about inconsiderate 
parking.  Please do not block driveways 
as the residents need access to and from their 
homes.  We have been sent photos of a white car 
that parks regularly across their driveways; please 
park legally or even better park away from the 
school and walk for the last part of the journey.  We 
have also heard from residents of the Lennox Es-
tate to say that parents are not being considerate 
of social distancing when parking in local streets. 

 

School Attendance Figures (12-16th Oct) 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Average 96.90% School Target 97.00% 

 

Monday School closed—Inset Day 
 

Tuesday Year 6 Cycle training 
Year 4 Air raid shelter trip 

Wednes-
day 

Year 6 Cycle training 
Year 3C and 3Cr swimming 

Thursday Year 6 Cycle training 
School closes at 2pm 
Parents’ Eve 3-7pm 

Friday Year 6 Cycle training 

Helping Hands 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
This week it was Mrs Crichton’s turn to award the 
Helping Hands Cup.  J was chosen for her super 
attitude to learning.  She always does her best and 
sets high standards.  She is also very supportive, 
kind and encouraging to her friends. 
 

Black History Month  

Richmond Community Conversation 

Richmond Libraries are hosting an online conversa-
tion with Black people who live, work or study in the 
borough to better understand their experiences of 
using the library service, to help improve the provi-
sion in the future and to challenge any prejudices 
and behaviours that impact the lives of local people. 
 
Thursday 29 October, 6.30pm-7.15pm. Online: The 
event will take place on Zoom and participants will 
be sent a link to the meeting once they register at 
www.richmond.gov.uk/libraries  

 
Be Prepared! 

Please ensure that your child has a water-
proof at school each day—the children do 
go out to play in damp or drizzly conditions 
and require a coat to stay dry.  It is im-
portant for their concentration and focus in 
class to be able to play outdoors.  In more 
extreme weather they remain indoors but 
they are always happy when ‘wet play’ 
ends and they can return outside. 

 

Diary Dates (week commencing 2nd Nov 2020) 
Next week—Half Term Holidays! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class % Class % 

RBS 97.14 3S 98.40 

RF 97.41 4D 97.33 

RL 94.48 4G 99.33 

1A 91.95 4K 99.34 

1D 97.33 5FS 94.57 

1S 98.00 5T 96.55 

2B 95.00 5V 98.00 

2J 93.58 6P 98.40 

2R 99.22 6S 96.33 

3C 99.23 6Sa 95.67 

3CR 97.78   

https://www.paypal.com/pools/c/8tGOFW3Ng1
http://www.richmond.gov.uk/libraries

